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From: Sharon Coolidge <sharongae@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 9:51 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter-Revisions to Proposed Bay Delta Plan Amendments

I support Option 4 as the best solution. 
My name is Sharon Coolidge. I live near the wild portions of Tuolumne River in the valuable watershed area. 
I want to see it remain as natural and as wild as possible to provide adequate territory and environments for 
flora & fauna to survive & flourish.  My concerns are providing sufficient fish habitat and other creatures 
that inhabit the area. 
 
Thank you. 
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